
Critical Care Multidisciplinary Follow-Up 
Clinic – Preliminary Investigation

Physician Lead: Dr. Ryan Foster

Goal: To engage a wide range of 
physicians & allied health professionals 
to work together to conduct a 
preliminary investigation to determine 
the feasibility, the plausibility and the 
risks / limits to establishing a PICS follow-
up clinic at KGH.

Outcomes
• A planning document, that will be shared 

with hospital administration on the viability 
of a Post Intensive Care Syndrome 
multidisciplinary clinic at KGH. 

• Improved outcomes and quality of care for 
long term survivors of critical care.

Budget approved: $6,568


